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From: Polycart, Johanna
To: Porfirio.cevallos@FPL.com
Cc: Irwin, Alannah; Tischler, Tarin; Thorne, Esther
Subject: Exit Interview- FPL Port West Properties FLD000807792
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 4:23:00 PM


 
Good Afternoon Mr. Cevallos,
 
This email serves as an Exit Interview for the compliance evaluation inspection conducted at your
facility FPL Port West Properties (EPAID FLD000807792) located at 2455 Port West Blvd, Riviera
Beach 33407 on 11/22/2022. I would like to thank you for taking the time to assist us with the
inspection, especially since you were on vacation.
 
During the walkthrough and records review no compliance issues were observed.
 
You should be receiving an In Compliance Letter with the enclosed inspection report in the next few
weeks. If I need anything else I will stay in contact.
 
If you have any questions of concerns, feel free to contact me via email or at the phone number
below.
 
Kind Regards,
 
 
 
 
 


Johanna Polycart
Environmental Specialist II
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Compliance Assurance Program
Southeast District – West Palm Beach
Johanna.Polycart@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: 561-681-6624
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